[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Sibford Ferris Parish Clerk [
Sent: 16 May 2018 21:42
To: Planning
Subject: Amended Response to Application 18/00640/F Tyne Hill Barn.

Dear Sir,
                Sibford Ferris Parish Council has re-considered their
decision on the above planning.

The Amended response is:

2. The Parish Council wishes to raise no objections to the application and
makes the following observations.

Re the access for this proposal. it is felt it is an uphill exit, close to a 
blind brow.
The access opens on to a blind brow of an hill.
The access is very steep and comes out on to a single track road.

Graham Beacham
Clerk

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

